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Dear Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human services Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1301 is beneficial legislation.  This seems 
common sense to wait on what are called “gender affirming cares” when they are 
a minor.  Consider this absolute tragedy and what appears to be a lack of 
medical care and likely malpractice in “gender affirming cares”.  Detransition: The 
Wounds That Won't Heal | Chloe Cole | EP 319 - YouTube 
 
Please give HB1301 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=6O3MzPeomqs&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1K1cb8NTnQS3txRWAx2Mhb4MAJw5OONXE89eqWWyL5yjnu3RaYqClSH0I
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=6O3MzPeomqs&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR1K1cb8NTnQS3txRWAx2Mhb4MAJw5OONXE89eqWWyL5yjnu3RaYqClSH0I

